
Renewable Energy Approval – Notice of Meetings  
s. 15(1)(b) Ontario Regulation 359/09  

REVISED NOTICE OF FINAL PUBLIC MEETING  
To be held by Penn Energy Renewables, Ltd. regarding a  

Proposal to Engage in a Renewable Energy Project  

NEW DATE 
 
Project Name:  Penn Energy – Van Dorp                       
  (OPA Contract ID#  F-001573-SPV-130-505) 
 
Project Location:  2300 Wesleyville Road, Municipality of Port Hope, County of Northumberland, Ontario  

     (Part of Lot 23 – 24, Concession 2  Hope PT 1-6, 9R2113).  
 
Dated at the Municipality of Port Hope this the 13th day of September, 2012.  
 
Penn Energy Renewables, Ltd. is planning to engage in a renewable energy project in respect of which the issuance of a 
renewable energy approval is required. The proposal to engage in the project and the project itself is subject to the 
provisions of the Environmental Protection Act (ACT) Part V.0.1 and Ontario Regulation 359/09 (Regulation). This notice 
must be distributed in accordance with section 15 of the Regulation prior to an application being submitted and assessed 
for completeness by the Ministry of the Environment. 
 

Meeting Location: DATE: Thursday, December 20th, 2012   
TIME:   12:00 PM – 8:00 PM  (Open House Format) 

   PLACE:  Durham Memorial Temple (a.k.a. Odd Fellows Hall)  
     2735 Highway 28    (Located South of Dale Road  &  North of Route 401) 
     Port Hope, ON L1A 3V6 

    
Project Description: 
Pursuant to the Act and Regulation, the facility, in respect of which this project is to be engaged in, is considered to be a 
class 3 ground mounted solar photovoltaic renewable energy generating facility according to the provisions of the 
Environmental Protection Act.   If approved, this facility would have a total maximum name plate capacity of 10 MW (AC).  
 
Documents for Public Inspection: 
A copy of the Draft PDR - Project Description Report was made available for public inspection at the first Public Meeting 
held on August 16th, 2010 and is also available at the project’s website:  www.PennEnergyRenewables.com.  
 
Further, the applicant has obtained or prepared, as the case may be, the following supporting documents in order to 
comply with the requirements of the Act and Regulation.  Written copies of the draft supporting documents will be made 
available for public inspection no later than 21 October 2012 at the Municipality of Port Hope office and also at the 
project’s website:  www.PennEnergyRenewables.com.   
 
Supporting documents are as follows: 
Draft PDR – Project Description Report, Draft DOR-Design and Operations Report, Draft CPR – Construction Plan 
Report, Draft DPR – Decommissioning Plan Report, Draft Site Concept Plan(w/existing topography), Draft Site Concept 
Plan(w/aerial photo), Archaeologist’s Report (and MTC comment/confirmation letter), Cultural Heritage Screening, Natural 
Heritage Assessment & Environmental Impact Study (and MNR confirmation letter), Water Bodies Report, and Acoustic 
Study. 
 
Project Contacts and Information: 
To learn more about the project proposal, public meetings, or to communicate concerns please contact:  
Penn Energy Renewables, Ltd. 
620 Righters Ferry Road 
Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004 
610-668-0300 
info@PennEnergyRenewables.com 
 

THE OFFICIAL VERSION OF THIS DOCUMENT IS AVAILABLE AT 
 

www.PennEnergyRenewables.com 
 


